
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Restricted Burning Period 
 

 

This notice is to inform Shire of Boyup Brook residents and ratepayers that as of today, the 

Restricted burning period is opened. The restricted burning period will run from today until 30 

April 2019.  

Burning without a permit is prohibited during any restricted burning time. To obtain a permit an 

application must be made to the relevant Brigade Fire Control Officer. 

Unless permitted by the Chief Bush Fire Control Officer, permits for hazard reduction of bush 
will not be issued before 1st of April 2019. 
 
 
 
Stephen Carstairs 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
 
11 March 2019 
 

 


